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Hello, I am writing to oppose the bill which would allow physical therapists to 

administer dry needling. This is a medical practice that will be cheapened and put 

people at risk of improper treatment. I highly encourage you to oppose this bill. It 

does not benefit the patients of physical therapists to have treatment from an 

inexperienced practitioner. Leave acupuncture to the trained professionals, please.  


